
 

 

Our Benefice is 
part of the Asum 
Group of 
parishes 

Large print hymn books are 
available and can be found 
on the bookshelf at the back 
of Church  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a 
loop system.  
To use this please switch 
hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

TŚĞ BĞŶĞĨŝĐĞ ŽĨ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ ĂŶĚ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ͕ 
  ǁŝƚŚ SĞĚŐĞďĞƌƌŽǁ ĂŶĚ HŝŶƚŽŶ ŽŶ ƚŚĞ GƌĞĞŶ 

Newsletter for Sunday 25th February 2018 – 2nd Sunday of Lent  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

SĞƌǀŝĐĞƐ ĂŶĚ ĞǀĞŶƚƐ ĨŽƌ ƚŽĚĂǇ Θ ƚŚĞ ĐŽŵŝŶŐ ǁĞĞŬ 
SƵŶĚĂǇ ϮϱƚŚ FĞďƌƵĂƌǇ ϮϬϭϴ ʹ  

ϮŶĚ SƵŶĚĂǇ ŽĨ LĞŶƚ 
ϴĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
ϴĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 

ϭϬĂŵ PĂƌŝƐŚ EƵĐŚĂƌŝƐƚ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 
ϭϬĂŵ PĂƌŝƐŚ EƵĐŚĂƌŝƐƚ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
ϭϬĂŵ MŽƌŶŝŶŐ WŽƌƐŚŝƉ FĂŝƌĨŝĞůĚ 
ϭϭĂŵ FĂŵŝůǇ WŽƌƐŚŝƉ SĞĚŐĞďĞƌƌŽǁ 

ϭϮ͘ϯϬͲϰƉŵ OƉĞŶ CŚƵƌĐŚ HŝŶƚŽŶ 
ϲƉŵ SŽƵů FŽŽĚ  Aůů SĂŝŶƚƐ 

   

MŽŶ ϮϲƚŚ                ϭϬĂŵ BŝďůĞ SƚƵĚǇ  LĞŶƚ CŽƵƌƐĞ TŚĞ VŝĐĂƌĂŐĞ 
 ϭϬĂŵ BƵƌŝĂů ŽĨ AƐŚĞƐ ʹ  

                                 VĞƌĂ HŽƵŐŚ 
HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 

TƵĞ ϮϳƚŚ                ϵ͘ϯϬƉŵ TŽƚƐ͛ GƌŽƵƉ  HĂŵƉƚŽŶ  
 ϭϬĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 
 Ϯ͘ϯϬƉŵ FƵŶĞƌĂů Ͳ  

                      NŽƌĞĞŶ BĞĂƌĐƌŽĨƚ 
HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 

 ϳ͘ϯϬƉŵ LĞŶƚ HŽƵƐĞ GƌŽƵƉ ϴ͕ CŚĞƐƚŶƵƚ 
CůŽƐĞ 

WĞĚ͘ ϮϴƚŚ   ϭϬĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
TŚƵƌ ϭƐƚ 
MĂƌĐŚ    

ϭϬĂŵ CŽŶƚĞŵƉůĂƚŝǀĞ PƌĂǇĞƌ 
ϳƉŵ   YŽƵƚŚ GƌŽƵƉ 

       HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
  BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 

Fƌŝ ϮŶĚ     
SĂƚ ϯƌĚ     

SƵŶĚĂǇ ϰƚŚ MĂƌĐŚ ϮϬϭϴ ʹ LĞŶƚ ϯ 
ϴĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
ϴĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 
ϵĂŵ HŽůǇ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ SĞĚŐĞďĞƌƌŽǁ 

ϭϬĂŵ MŽƌŶŝŶŐ PƌĂŝƐĞ BĞŶŐĞǁŽƌƚŚ 
ϭϬĂŵ MŽƌŶŝŶŐ PƌĂŝƐĞ HĂŵƉƚŽŶ 
ϭϬĂŵ CŽŵŵƵŶŝŽŶ SĞƌǀŝĐĞ FĂŝƌĨŝĞůĚ 

ϭƉŵ BĂƉƚŝƐŵ ʹ WŝůůŝĂŵ GĂƌĚŝŶĞƌ HŝŶƚŽŶ 
ϲƉŵ SŽƵů FŽŽĚ Aůů SĂŝŶƚƐ 

 

Please note… 
Pew-sheet Notices and Prayer Requests: Please send 
these to the Benefice Office by 9.00am on Thursdays. Tel 
(01386) 446381 Email office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 

Gluten free Communion breads are available in all of our 
churches. If you require one, please mention this to  
the ‘welcomers’ or one of the Churchwardens 

Caring Hands   
Please keep your donations coming… We are 
collecting at the back of our churches for food and toiletries 
for those in need. Tinned meals are especially welcome.  

FOR OUR PRAYERS 
 

For those who are housebound, sick and elderly:  
Janet Bailey, Mabel Bailey, Sarah Clements, Shirley 
Davis, Roseanna Denning, Grace Dolphin,  
Andrew Dyke, Margaret Goodman, Terry Grinnell,  
Olivia Hancock, Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, Joyce 
Lampitt, Lewis Langstone, Clifford Lewis, Lucy Paine 
Janice Sinclair, Freda Swords, Brian Westwood, Cyril 
Westwood, Jessie Webb, Janet Wilkes, Ivan Withers, 
Joan Wood & Michael Wood. 
 

For those who have died  
Dr Clive Penketh, Margaret Canning, Michael Edwards, 
Thelma Berry; Horace Phillips; Noreen Bearcroft;  
Jean Massey; Brian Bennett. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Note 
 

Annual Reports 
It’s coming up to that time when we start preparing for  
our Annual General Meetings. Please will all 
church officers look at presenting their reports 
ASAP and send them to the office. Thank you 

Church Officers 
Please pray for our Churchwardens, and the 
members of the PCC in all their responsibilities on 
our behalf, and especially Carolyn and Margaret as 
they consider the future use of St. Andrew’s Church 
with our architect, Stephen. 

We keep in mind… 
 TŚĞ ƐƵĨĨĞƌŝŶŐ ƉĞŽƉůĞ ŽĨ SǇƌŝĂ ĂƐ ǁĂƌ ĐŽŶƚŝŶƵĞƐ͕ 

ƐĞǀĞŶ ǇĞĂƌƐ ŽŶ͖ ƚŚŽƐĞ ǁŚŽ ĂƌĞ ĐĂƵŐŚƚ ƵƉ ŝŶ ƚŚĞ 
ĐŽŶĨůŝĐƚ ĂŶĚ ƚŚŽƐĞ ǁŚŽ ŚĂǀĞ ĞƐĐĂƉĞĚ ĂŶĚ ǁŽŶĚĞƌ ŝĨ 
ƚŚĞǇ ǁŝůů ĞǀĞƌ ƌĞƚƵƌŶ ŚŽŵĞ͖ 

 TŚŽƐĞ ĐŽŶƐŝĚĞƌŝŶŐ ƚŝŐŚƚĞƌ ŐƵŶ ĐŽŶƚƌŽů ŝŶ ƚŚĞ UŶŝƚĞĚ 
SƚĂƚĞƐ͖ ƚŚĞ ǇŽƵŶŐ ƉĞŽƉůĞ ĚĞŵŽŶƐƚƌĂƚŝŶŐ ĨŽƌ ĐŚĂŶŐĞ Ͳ 
ηMĞNĞǆƚ͍ 

 TŚŽƐĞ ƚƌǇŝŶŐ ƚŽ ƌĞƐƚŽƌĞ ƚŚĞ ƉŽǁĞƌͲƐŚĂƌŝŶŐ 
ĂŐƌĞĞŵĞŶƚ ĨŽƌ NŽƌƚŚĞƌŶ IƌĞůĂŶĚ͖ ĨŽƌ Ă ĨƌĞƐŚ ƐƉŝƌŝƚ ŽĨ 
ĐŽŽƉĞƌĂƚŝŽŶ͖ 

 Aůů CŚƌŝƐƚŝĂŶƐ ŬĞĞƉŝŶŐ ƚŚĞŝƌ LĞŶƚĞŶ ĚŝƐĐŝƉůŝŶĞƐ͖ ĨŽƌ 
ŶĞǁ ŐƌŽǁƚŚ ĂŶĚ ŝŶƐŝŐŚƚ ĂƐ ŵĂŶǇ ŽĨ ƵƐ ƐŚĂƌĞ ƚŚĞ 
ĚĂŝůǇ ηLŝǀĞLĞŶƚ ƋƵŝĞƚ ƚŝŵĞ͖ ĨŽƌ BŝƐŚŽƉ JŽŚŶ͛Ɛ LĞŶƚ 
AƉƉĞĂů ĨŽƌ BĞƌĞŐĂ HŽƐƉŝƚĂů ŝŶ MŽƌŽŐŽƌŽ DŝŽĐĞƐĞ͕ 
TĂŶǌĂŶŝĂ͖ 

 AƐ ǁĞ ƌĞŵĞŵďĞƌ JĞƐƵƐ ƚĂůŬŝŶŐ ĂďŽƵƚ ŚŝƐ ƌŽĂĚ ƚŽ 
ƐƵĨĨĞƌŝŶŐ ĂŶĚ ĚĞĂƚŚ͕ ǁĞ ƉƌĂǇ ĨŽƌ ƚŚŽƐĞ ǁŚŽ ĂƌĞ 
ĨĂĐŝŶŐ ƚŚĞŝƌ ĚĞĂƚŚ͖



The United Benefice of Bengeworth, Hampton, Sedgeberrow and Hinton-on-the-Green 

News Extra - Sunday 25th February 2018 
from around and beyond our Churches 

This Week 

A Large Print version of the Sunday Readings sheet 

is normally available each week - please ask the 

welcomers for your copy. 

Contemplative Prayer  

for Lent 

Would you like less words, more 

quiet, more reflection? Then come 

and try our Contemplation Prayer 

times. There will be three, all at St. Andrew’s 

Hampton, and all in March as follows: 

 Thursday 1st March, 10am to 11.30am 

 Wednesday 7th March, 7pm to 8.30pm 

 Thursday 22nd March, 10am to 11.30am 

We shall be led by Sr. Elizabeth Atkinson who writes: Let 

us be present in the presence of God in the house of 

God….. God our heavenly Father, his Son Jesus Christ our 

Lord, leading us upon our Lenten journey… The Holy 

Spirit, the breath of God, stirring us to action. 

Join us for this time of focused prayer in body, mind and 

spirit. It will include Morning Prayer will precede, and a 

short meditation will conclude, one hour of silence.  

All are welcome to any or all of these times. 

Please arrive and leave in prayerful silence, no 

talking or consumption of food or drink. 

News for Lent  

Opportunities 

Lent Groups 

There are some 
small groups 
sharing a 5-
session course 
and it’s not too 
late to join in: 

 Mondays, 10am - 11.30am at Hampton 
Vicarage - Contact Charlie Binney - 01386 
424235 

 Tuesdays, 7.30 - 9pm at 8 Chestnut Close - 
Contact Michael Hunter 01386 41490 

 Tuesdays 7pm for 7.30pm to 9pm at 
Evesham Vicarage, 5 Croft Road - Contact 
Evesham Office 01386 442213 

Women’s World Day  

of Prayer 

Praying for Suriname -  

a Service for everyone. 

Friday 2nd March, 2.30pm 

  St. Egwins Church,  

Norton 
 

5 seats available with Diana Scorse if you need a 

lift, leaving St. Andrew’s 1.45pm: 01386 446848. 

Is God nudging you 

to take a lead in your 

church community…? 

Diocesan Training for Authorised Lay Ministry 

(ALM) is starting in September. A few people from 

our benefice are hoping to participate. What about 

you? Check out the details at www.cofe-

worcester.org.uk/mission-and-ministry/your-

christian-calling/or speak to one of the clergy. 

The Bishop’s Lent Message is available to watch at 

www.cofe-worcester.org.uk/. If you can’t get online, 

please contact the office for a copy on DVD 

Bengeworth Parish Lunch   

Saturday 3rd March, 12.30pm  

at St. Peter’s Church, Bengeworth 

£6 for a good meal amongst friends.   

Everyone welcome. Please book your place 

with Sandra Cockram on 01386 832676 

Evesham Fes�val of Words: Saturday 30th June, St. Pe-

ter’s Church, Bengeworth: ‘More than Words’ with EODS 

(Evesham Opera and Drama Society)!   

Ninebarrow in Concert - Saturday 18th May, at Broadway 

Church. Tickets £12.50 from Shellie on 01386 852352. 

Dates for your Diaries 

Towards Confirma�on 2018 

Our Benefice Service of Bap:sm and 

Confirma:on is on Sunday 17th June, 10am with 

Bishop John presiding. We shall be star:ng prepara:on 

groups immediately a;er Easter. So if you - or someone 

you know - would be interested in exploring the life of 

faith, perhaps towards confirma:on, please get in touch 

with the Benefice Office - 01386 446381; 

office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 


